
 

 
TANNAGHMORE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Lake Street, Lurgan, Craigavon, Co. Armagh, BT67 9DY 

 

PRINCIPAL:  Mr A McVey :   (028) 38322393 

Email:amcvey356@c2kni.net Fax: (028) 38348546  

 

 17th January 2019 

 
Dear Parents,  

The staff of Tannaghmore would like to welcome back all our pupils and wish everyone a 

peaceful and prosperous New Year. 

 

Primary One Application Process 2019 

The Education Authority for Northern Ireland has introduced an online process for applications for 

entry to Primary One in September 2019. The application process opened on January 2nd and runs 

until midnight January 31st  2019.  

If your child was born between 2 July 2014 and 1st July 2015  you are advised to complete the online 

application at www.eani.org.uk.  

Please note: 

 Parents are required to register to access the online portal and, upon successful registration, 

complete and submit their application.  

 A copy of your child’s Birth Certificate should be submitted to your first preference school by 

noon on Friday 8th February 2019. 

To assist this online process, Tannaghmore are offering ’drop-in’ technical support, to any parent 

experiencing difficulties, on Friday 18th and 25th January between 9am-3pm or by appointment on any 

other suitable date. 

 

School Uniform 

We would ask all pupils to present to school in full school uniform with appropriate footwear. P.E. kit 

should only be worn on days when P.E. lessons are timetabled.  

 

ETi Inspection 

The Education & Training Inspectorate visited Tannaghmore in December 2018 for a Sustaining 

Improvement Inspection. A copy of their Inspection Report can be found on the ETi website 

www.etini.gov.uk . 

 

School Medical Records 

We are currently updating our Medical Records. Should your child have a diagnosed medical 

condition, we now require written confirmation from your GP/Consultant. This confirmation should 

be forwarded to the school office as soon as possible. 

 

Attendance 

If your child is unable to attend school, please contact the school office on their first day of absence.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Acting Principal 

http://www.eani.org.uk/
http://www.etini.gov.uk/


 

 

 

 


